SPECIAL MEETING
City of Marysville, Marysville, Kansas, October 30, 2023

Members of the Governing Body of the City of Marysville were called to order in a special
meeting at 5:30 p.m., on the date and at the place listed above with Mayor Barnes opening
the meeting. City Clerk Holle was also present.

Council members answering present to roll call were Frye, Snellings, Beikman, Price, and
Throm. A quorum was present.
The call, signed by six of the six council members present, read as follows:

We, the undersigned councilmembers of the City of Marysville hereby respectfully
request that you call a special council meeting of the members of the governing body of
said City to be held at 5:30 p.m. on Monday October 30, 2023, at the Marysville City Hall
for the following purpose:

Discuss the brochure SGR is creating to advertise for the City Administrator.
Zoom interview candidates for the Interim City Administrator position.

The Council conducted a zoom interview with Jeffrey Pederson at 5:30 p.m., a zoom
interview with John Harrenstein at 6:00 p.m. and a zoom interview with Kendal Francis at
6:30 p.m. After council discussion, CM Keating moved, CM Frye seconded to offer the job to
Jeffrey Pederson at $50.00 per hour up to 40 hours per week. Motion carried unanimously.

The Council discussed the brochure SGR has submitted for approval. CC Holle will
email the changes to SGR for final approval.

At 7:09 p.m., CM Beikman moved, CM Price seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion
carried unanimously.

CINDY HOLLE
City Clerk



